
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

25th August 2020 
J4aPupil/Admissions/Year 6 to Year 7 Summer 2020/Informaition for 

Induction days 

 HoY/File 

  

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Year 7 Induction Days – Friday 28th August/Tuesday 1st September 2020 

 
I hope you and your family are well and have had a safe summer. Please see the information below 
which includes details for the Year 7 Induction days on Friday 28th August and Tuesday 1st September.  
Friday 28th August (8-11:30am): 
 
Arrival: Please use the bus park, accessed from Tithby Road, to enter the school site. There will be no 
access through the Leisure Centre gates.  The gates will be open to drop off between 8am-8:25am.  
 
Dress Code: Year 7 students will not need to be in their Toot Hill uniform on Friday. Please wear 
appropriate clothing for a non-uniform day. Upon arrival, students will be meeting on our school field. 
Please bring a water proof jacket in case of poor weather.  
 
Equipment: Students will need to bring a pencil case.  
 
Food: Although the morning finishes at 11:30am students may wish to bring a snack to have at break 
time. Please note, there will be no access to refreshments on school site. Students will need to bring their 
own drink and snack.  
 
Departure: Students will need to be collected from the bus park. We will dismiss students in classes 
between 11:15-11:45am. 
 
In order to reduce congestion in the Bus Park please can we ask for your support with picking up at the 
following times: 
 

Tutor Sets Collection Time 

7.1 
7.2 
7.3 

11:15am 

7.4 
7.5 
7.6 

11:25am 

7.7 
7.8 
7.9 

11:35am 

7.10 
7.11 

11:45am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Tuesday 1st September (8:20am- 3pm): 
 
Arrival: School buses will be running on Tuesday. Students who are walking can access the school 
through the Bus Park or the Leisure Centre.   
 
Dress Code: Year 7 students will be in full school uniform on Tuesday. 
 
Equipment: Students will need their pencil case. Students will be provided with their Student Planner 
and Timetable on Tuesday.  
 
Food: The school canteen will be open. Students can buy their lunch from the canteen or bring a packed 
lunch. Students are advised to bring a drink with them as they will not have access to the canteen until 
lunch time.  
 
Departure: Students will be dismissed at 3pm through the Bus Park or Leisure Centre Car Park.  
We are looking forward to welcoming the Year 7 students to Toot Hill School. Please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office (school.office@toothillschool.co.uk) if you have any questions regarding the 
Year 7 Induction Days.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

I Sheldon 

Miss I Sheldon  
Head of Year 7  
 


